
Promoting Interoperability 
Updates for Program Year 2019 

 

Alabama Medicaid’s Promoting Interoperability, formerly known as the Medicaid 
EHR Incentive Program, Division is gearing up for accepting Program Year 2019 
applications and would like to update our provider population with a few 
announcements. 
 

Due to the disruptions that the coronavirus is causing at this time, 
Alabama’s State Level Registry (SLR) has received approval from CMS 
for an extension of Program Year 2019 applications from Wednesday, 
April 1, 2020 to 11:59 p.m. April 30, 2020. All Applications must be 
submitted by this date.   
 

 
 
 

The link to the SLR is: https://alslr.thinkhts.com/.  
 

 
For additional updates and the latest information, please refer to the agency’s Promoting 
Interoperability (PI) website at the following link:  

 
http://medicaid.alabama.gov/content/2.0_Newsroom/2.7_Special_Initiatives/2.7.2_Meaningfu
l_Use.aspx  

 
 
For questions concerning Promoting Interoperability, please feel free to contact the 
following:  

 
Promoting Interoperability Division  
E-mail: Adline.Jackson@Medicaid.Alabama.Gov 
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